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3G and 4G Mobile Devices

The Dell program will not affect 3G and 4G mobile devices such as smart phones, iPads and
other tablets that require cellular data plans. Right now, departments will see no changes in
mobile device offerings or plans.

In these difficult economic times, we appreciate your cooperation in achieving the full
benefits of this new contract. Participation in the Dell program is highly encouraged since the
value, efficiency and convenience of the program will benefit the entire University.

The exact implementation date of this new contract and other important information including
tools to help staff and faculty select a configuration under the Dell program is available at
http://cfo.pitt.edu/cci.
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